
Manor Green School - May Fayre

Please join us at our wonderful May Fayre on Friday 2nd May from 09.30 to 11.30. 
There will be a range of items available to buy, which have been made by the 

students, as well as games and snack/drinks.

If you are hoping to make a purchase on the day, then please could you ensure that 
you bring coins and smaller notes(£5), rather than large notes, as we will be unable 

to provide change for these.
We look forward to seeing you.
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